
Pearl City Elementary invites you to our 
 

 
on 
 

Thursday, August 1, 2019 
 

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
and 

5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
 

Please join us for our Open House on Thursday,  August 1, 2019.  Parents and guardians can 
come in during the hours of 9am – 2:00pm for planners, yearbooks, meal applications, 
uniforms, filling our forms, etc.  You will not meet the teachers at this time. Then from 5:00 
p.m. to 6:30 p.m., you will be able to drop off your school supplies, sign up for A-Plus and 
meet the teachers. We thank you in advance for your cooperation with this new schedule.  
 
5:00 p.m – 5:30 p.m. –  Visit your 1st child’s teacher 

5:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. – Visit your 2nd child’s teacher (if you have only one    

  child, Open House is done) 

6:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. – Visit your 3rd child’s teacher (if you have only two    

  children, Open House is done) 
 
Please do NOT go directly to the classrooms from 9:00  a.m. – 2:00 p.m.. Classrooms will not 
be opened for parents to meet the teachers. 
 
Please be sure to come with important information such as, emergency names and numbers, etc. 
which is needed to complete the forms.  .  

 


